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I’m in support of common sense noise laws.  Aftermarket exhaust is the go to way for 

extra power in anything with a combustion engine.  Some of those exhaust systems 

are horrendous. I’m talking on all vehicles. I’ve had Harley’s make me jump out of my 

seat practically, same with some of the rice burner cars.  There is no reason for them 

to be that loud. I do very much support aftermarket exhaust and when done right, 

they sound really nice.  

The noise disturbance laws were enacted by the people moving to our state and 

buying property on the sand dunes recreation area.  The common statement is, if you 

don’t want to hear airplane, don’t buy a house by an airport. Pretty self explanatory 

right?  The decimal limit for exhaust was predominately decided on the Yamaha 

banshee with aftermarket exhaust.  It was so bad in those early years that if you had 

any kind of aftermarket exhaust on a banshee you were getting pulled over and cited.  

Mind you, the banshees were a lot more quiet than a Harley or a dozen other 

vehicles that were not under the same scrutiny.   

Thank you for your consideration. 


